
 
build your own electric (bass-)guitar! 

Open to Year 9, 10, 11 and 12 Music students 
(Year 9 students who have signed up for Music next year are served first…) 

Cheryl and Eddie are organizing a series of guitar-building workshops.  
How does this work? 

You order the type of guitar you’d like to have. Your building kit will arrive at 
school.  You invest a couple of afternoons in personalizing and assembling your 

own building kit and then… 
Let’s rock! 

We only have room for a limited number of participants! 
 

 

What must you do to get a shot at being part of this project: 
1. Pick up a sign-up sheet at reception; 
2. Choose the type of guitar you’d like to build; 
3. Fill in the form, signed by one of your parents/guardians; 
4. Give the filled in form to Cheryl Oosterman; 
5. Check back here to see if your name is on the list of participants! 

 

Note: The costs of this project depend largely on the type of guitar you want to build. Make sure you check 
out (Google) the different guitar types before you decide. Also note that there will be additional costs for 
the use of paint, sanding paper etc. And know that an electric guitar will need to be connected to an 
amplifier. Amp, chords, cases and other accessories are not included in this project!  
Questions? Email: c.oosterman@ishthehague.nl  

Project time: 6-8 Wednesday afternoons 1645-1800, Mr. Regan’s room 

Sign up closes Friday, March 26, 2010 
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